
Submitter: Bill Harrel 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HJR201 

HJR 201 is not the answer. In fact it would do more harm than good! People would 

not be able to afford their property taxes anymore and would lose their homes, 

adding to the homeless crisis. Property taxes should be kept as a county factor, not 

state!! Nobody wants to live here now because of the terrible homelessness and 

crime. Just keep increasing our taxes and nobody will ever want to live here. They 

won’t be able to afford it!! HJR 201 is not the answer!! 


